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Provide how many Head Starts are in Alaska, where they are located, how many children they serve, 
and how DEED assesses their effectiveness. 
Attached is the Alaska Department of Education and Early Developments’ 2022 Early Learning Report and 
the Head Start and Early Head Start Grants and Allocations.  
 
Provide how much federal funding Alaska has received through the Parents as Teacher Program.   
The Parents as Teacher Program is a State general funded program. There is no federal funding for this 
program.  
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